
 Maison Félix-Leclerc preparing to welcome visitors again

Vaudreuil-Dorion, February 18, 2022 – Following a break that lasted a few months, Maison Félix-Le-
clerc is preparing to reopen its doors to visitors. As of  March 4th, guests will again be welcome to 
visit the venue located at 86, chemin de l’Anse on Friday evenings from 5 p.m. to 9 p.m. and on 
Saturdays and Sundays from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m., for a tour or to take part in one of  the cultural ac-
tivities that will be offered. 

Artists in Residence

Multidisciplinary artist Annick Gauvreau will be featured at La Maison Félix Leclerc throughout the 
month of  March for her residency. In addition to an opportunity to meet with the artist and observe 
her creative process, those interested will have the chance to participate in a variety of  her workshops. 
Since spaces are limited, online registration will be required in advance via the City’s website at ville.
vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca, starting on February 21st at 9 a.m. for residents and February 24th at 9 a.m. 
for non-residents.  In April and May, the artistic duo formed by Annouchka Gravel Galouchko and 
Stéphan Daigle will spend their residency at the venue creating a project which combines poetry with 
visual art. The artists will also be offering workshops to the public.

Exhibitions

As of  March 4th, Mathieu Dubé will use the Adagio Hall to exhibit the work he created during his 
Artist Residency in November 2020. Annick Gauvreau will follow in April with her own exhibition. The 
Allegro Hall will host the works of  citizen Maria Valencia from April 1st to May 29th. As soon as the 
weather allows it, visitors will also be invited to discover the Promenade littéraire, which currently 
features the works entitled Conversations poétiques.

La Mèz: evening activities for every taste

Meanwhile, La Mèz will host a variety of  theme-inspired evenings on Thursdays or Fridays during 
April and May. On the musical side, Dave Harmo and the duo Pièce sur pièce will spend a few hours 
thrilling guests of  Le Salon Félix. Stéphan Daigle will welcome his guests at the Cabaret littéraire 
chez Félix for a reading of  Albertine en cinq temps, by author Michel Tremblay, presented by Les 
Philanthropes. The Cercle de conteurs du Haut-Saint-Laurent will host a get-together where guests 
will be welcome to present their stories. The organization Csur La télé will present a screening of  
the film Les voisines... Messagères, by filmmaker and director André Desrochers. Lastly, photogra-
phy enthusiasts will have the opportunity to improve their smartphone camera skills by attending a 
conference presented by the Club photo Vaudreuil-Dorion. Online registration will also be required 
to attend evening activities. 

For complete program details please consult the Maison Félix-Leclerc website (maisonfelixleclerc.org) 
or jesuismozaik.com, the Vaudreuil-Dorion site for information on cultural activities.
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